SANDHILL RIVER WATERSHED DISTRICT
June 19, 1950

The Board of Directors of the Sand Hill River Drainage and Conservancy District met at
Crookston, Minnesota, on June 19, 1950.

All directors were present.

The meeting was called to order by the president, Ole G. Olson, and requested the secretary to
read the minutes of the meeting held on March, 25, 1950. There being no omissions or corrections, the
president approved the minutes as read.

The president stated the meeting was called for the purpose of obtaining money for the repair
of the Sand Hill River. After discussion by the directors it was decided to meet with the Polk County
Board to see what aid they would be able to give the district. The directors then adjourned and met
with the Polk County Board but the Polk County Board was not in a position to aid them with any repair
work unless a petition was present and then an assessment would be made for the repair.

After meeting with the county board, the directors decided to meet with their attorney, W.E.
Rowe, for the purpose of securing legal information as to what methods could be used to raise funds for
the purpose of repairing Sand Hill River.

There being no further business, motion made by Charlie Sheridan and seconded by Henry Nolte

to adjourn. Motion carried and the president declared the meeting duly adjourned.

N.J. Mjelde, Secretary



